Summer, 2020
Dear Families-

Welcome back!

I have missed everyone and I am excited o be back together again!
This year will look and feel different in so many ways, but Sliney is
working hard to create new ways of coming fogether and feeling like a

class and a school community.

I look forward fo greeting your child in-person and online. It's going to
be an adjustment- the room will be set up in a new way and, of course,
we'll all be wearing masks.

Here's to an awesome school year 2020-2021 and to fabulous First
Gradel!

Lili Castle



Here's a list of things for each child to bring to school:

e 1-2 water bottles- Please make sure there is enough water to get
your child through the day. The water fountains are unavailable
and they will not be able to refill their bottle.

e Extra mask in a plastic bag (labeled with their name)

o A complete change of clothes in a bag labeled with your child's
name: underwear
socks
shirt
shorts or pants

e 1pocket folder

e Lunch box, if your child brings their lunch-
your child must be able to open and close all food and drink
containers!

e Backpack

e 2 favorite books from home to keep at school for a few weeks

o small, healthy snack for the afternoon- please pack snack
separately from home lunch!



